
 
Deputy Dean for International Affairs welcomed exchanged students from
Universit&eacute; Paris V – Ren&eacute; Descartes 

July 05, 2012       
 
Assist.Prof. Usa Chaikledkaew, Deputy Dean for International Affairs as welll as Professors at MUPY
welcomed Mr. Narek Saugy and Mr. Florian Danowicz, who are the exchanged pharmacy students from
Universit&eacute; Paris V – Ren&eacute; Descartes participated in the training course on Quality
Assurance and Quality Control of Pharmaceutical and Natural Products during July 4 through September
25, 2012 which is provided by the Departments of Pharmaceutical Chemistry and Pharmacognosy. 



https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/912


